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Top Story
CO2 Monitoring

As the cold weather comes in and the heating systems come on, we may start to worry about
the CO2 levels in our classrooms. Here is a reminder of the acceptable levels:

Critical: > 2000 ppm

Limit: 1500-2000 ppm
Acceptable: 1000-1500 ppm
Optimal: < 1000 ppm

Material Resources monitors the levels in our classrooms and watches for daily average
readings.

The readings are taken between the school hours of 8:00am - 4:00pm. The specific readings
at specific times are not as important as the daily average. If you are concerned about the
levels in your classroom, speak to your administrator, who also has access to the readings.



STUDENT TEACHER MONIES

Student Teacher Money for the 2021-2022 school year will be paid out on the December 22,
2022 paycheck.

Please Note: Student Teacher money for previous years will expire on April 15th, 2023, at
which point the money will be sent to schools’ councils.

If this applies to you, notify your administrator to have these amounts paid out to you before
this date.

Starting this school year, the Student Teacher amount will increase to $1 000, with only 5%
being withdrawn to RSB, and the remainder being paid out directly to the Supervising Teacher
at the end of the school year.

QPAT Convention Call for Workshops:

The 2023-2024 QPAT Convention will take place on October 12 and 13, 2023. Please keep an
eye out for the call for Workshop Proposals coming in December, as QPAT hopes to have the
schedule ready for June 2023.

RTU wishec you a happy & jolly
Holiday Seacon & a Happy New Year!

? The RTU office will close on December 23, 2022 at 12pm

& will reopen January 9th, 2023 at regular hours.

FIND MORE ON OUR WEBSITE

. e
i~
RTU-SER
10 Churchill, Suite 201, Greenfield Park, J4V 2L7




